
Family Zone

https://www.facebook.com/SEPFourMilleElementary

Our next PTA meeting is at 6pm on January 9. Childcare is provided.
Bingo Night is on January 19! (See page 2 of this newsletter). 

January 2024 

Four Mile Elementary

https://twitter.com/sep_fourmile

Four Mile “Unplugged”
returning to Four Mile!

Our Student Council's Class Officers are planning an event called "Four Mile Unplugged" for K-5
Four Mile students. It will be on Monday, January 29 from 4-6pm at Four Mile. It costs $5, which
includes admission to all of the activities, a snack and drink. The activities will be "old fashioned"
games and activities that do not involve technology or video games. 

Pre-registration will be required for each student. The form is coming out soon! The deadline for
registration is Monday, January 22. This allows us time to plan accordingly. The $5 charge can be
paid upon entrance to the event or it can be dropped off at the office ahead of time. The money
raised will be spent by Student Council to purchase items for our school. 

Please note that transportation is not provided after the event. Families must pick up their
students at the MAIN entrance by the Four Mile office between 5:45-6pm. 

For more information, please reach out to Mr. Kayser or Mrs. Steenhoek. 

https://www.facebook.com/SEPFourMilleElementary
https://twitter.com/sep_fourmile


Important Dates
Tuesday, January 2 - Classes
resume. Welcome back!

Monday, January 8- Friday,
January 19 Winter FAST and
aReading screening 

Wednesday, January 10- Law
Enforcement/ SRO Appreciation
Day (actually Jan 9, but our SRO
often visits FM on Wednesday
mornings)

 
Monday, January 15- Staff
development day - no school for
students

Wednesday, January 17- RAMS Way
Assembly, Grades 3-5, 4th grade
leads, 10am

Family Arctic Bingo Night at Four
Mile, 5:30pm

Wednesday, January 25- RAMS
Way Assembly, Grades K-2, 1st
grade leads, 10am

Monday, January 29- Four Mile
Unplugged 

COME JOIN US FOR LUNCH!
A reminder for Four Miles families- you are invited to
come have lunch with your children at Four Mile. The
lunch cost for the visitor(s) is deducted from the
student's account. Please let the school office know by
9am so our nutrition staff/ cooks can be notified.
Thank you!
 

Valentines Day Parties
Parties for students and staff will be on February 14
for K-5 and February 13 for PK. A sign-up for families
to donate drinks and treats will be coming out soon! 
 

Bus Expectations
Students are expected to follow the
RAMS Way on Southeast Polk school
buses. 

Use indoor voices
Show respect to everyone. 
Be on time. 
Use seat belt. 
Stay seated. 
Stay out of the aisle. 
Listen to adults and authority. 
Stay safe. 

 


